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Marshall District Supervisor Mary Leigh McDaniel will be in attendance, ODUVKDOO &RPPXQLW\
along with Erin Kozanecki, who is Fauquier County's Director of OMB and 5HSUHVHQWDWLYHV IURP
was recently named Project Manager for this Marshall Main Street Project. WKH GHVLJQ WHDP ZLOO
TXHVWLRQV DQG UHYLHZ
Also present will be the representatives from the design team, engineers, GHVLJQ SURMHFW VWDW
and Land Planning and Design Associates (Ipda.net) to present the project XSGDWH RQ WKH SURMHF
to us. The deadline for the County to send this out to bid is by this IRU D JRRG WXUQRXW VF
November or the grant money for this project will be lost. LQIRUPHG DERXW WKH S
This project has a $3.9 million federal grant administered through VDOT. PHPEHUV RI WKH FRPPX
The County has already spent about half a million in costs thus far. Total ZRUNHG RQ WKLV IRU \H
cost is estimated to be over $5 million for the one block project between JUHDW WR VHH DOO WKH
and including the intersections of Winchester Road/Main Street and Frost WR IUXLWLRQ , KRSH
Avenue/Main Street. \RX DOO WKHUH ~ a0DL
Plans are to re -do sidewalks and curbs, put in crosswalks and plant trees 'RQ-W PLVV WKH 0%5$-V 6HS
and shrubs. New streetlights are to be installed on the south side of Main
Street, however, the existing power lines and poles on the north side of SHOWCASE MIXER
Main Street must remain. Plans also include installation of some benches All businesses and residents, both
and a brick wall at the corner in front of 7 -11. members and non  -members, are
invited to this FREE Event on
There will be a 400% increase in taxes for the lighting tax district (MELBID),
from Y2 cent per $100 to 2% cent per $100, beginning the January after ThurSday’ September 27_th
construction starts. Stop in from 5 -6:30 pm and enjoy
_ o ) o delightful refreshments provided
The MBRA hopes everyone will attend this important meeting which is )
. . . . ) free to you courtesy of:
open to the public. We will continue to post more information day -by-day.
Please continue to check our webpage:  www.MyMarshallMainStreet.com Hottle Insurance Agency
You may email the MBRA at mbraeditor@gmail.com or send mail to: 4174 Old Stockyard Road in
MBRA, P.O. Box 533, Marshall, VA 20116, or by phone (540) 364 -3400. Marshall next to Oak View Bank
i I
Thank you for your input. We hope to see you there! Whether 5, 15. or 50 attend,
magic happens when we
1RWLFH VRPHWKLQJ PLVVLQJ RQ R L.J]é ne % network together!
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